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Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City y. 
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929-66-20 1 929-66-33 to 35 

929-70-41 to 43 

MEMORANDUM FROM THE SECRETARY 

TO ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS, 
REGIONAL DIRECTORS FOR ENVIRONMENT & MINES 
PENROs and CENROs 

SUBJECT : CELEBRATION OF THE 8m POLICECOMMUNlTY 
RELATIONS MONTH THIS JANUARY 

DATE JAN 0 8 2M4 

This is in connection with the letter of DILG Secretary Jose D. L i i  Jr. enjoining the DENR to 
undertake activities in support of the 8" Police-Community Relations Month this January 
pursuant to Presidential Proclamation No. 783. 

In this regard, you are hereby instructed to conduct activities that would highlight the valuable 
support of the police in the protection of our environment and natural resources. In coordination 
with your DILG counterparts, the following activities may be undertaken: symposia, orientation 
seminars, display of banners (see attached sample design), photo exhibits and publication of 
materials pertaining to the good deeds and /or 8ccomplishments of our policemen related to 
environmental protection. 

After January, submit report of activities und&en to the Director, Special Concerns OfEice. 

For your compliance. 


